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Reminger Co., LPA Announces Relocation  
of Fort Wayne, Indiana Office 

  
 
FORT WAYNE, IN – Reminger Co., LPA has relocated our Fort Wayne, Indiana office to 110 West 
Berry Street, Suite 1900, effective Monday, December 17, 2018. The new office provides Reminger 
with additional room to accommodate and service our clients. The office’s phone (260.755.6210) and 
fax (260.755.2346) numbers will remain the same. 
 
Reminger’s Fort Wayne office has six attorneys, and specializes in litigation of all types, including 
medical malpractice defense, long-term care liability, professional liability (including legal and financial 
services), securities litigation, construction liability, employment practices defense, products liability, 
retail and hospitality liability, governmental/public entity liability, transportation, drug and medical 
device, and general liability.  
 
“We are looking forward to serving our clients in our new, larger space,” said Fort Wayne Office 
Managing Partner Rafael McLaughlin. 
 
Rafael can be reached with any questions by emailing rmclaughlin@reminger.com or by calling 
260.755.2280.  
 
About Reminger, Attorneys at Law: 
Reminger Co., LPA is a full-service law firm with fourteen offices throughout the Midwest: Cleveland, 
Cincinnati, Columbus, Akron, Youngstown, Sandusky, Toledo, Fort Mitchell, Lexington, Louisville, 
Indianapolis, Fort Wayne, Northwest Indiana and Evansville. With more than 140 attorneys collectively, 
Reminger's practice areas include all aspects of litigation, along with corporate, tax, real estate and 
probate matters. Our fundamental objective in all the legal services we provide is to obtain the best 
possible results for our clients in the most practical and efficient manner possible. For more information, 
visit Reminger at www.reminger.com.  
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